
 

 

Friday 27th January 2023  
 

Dear Respected Parent/Guardian         

Assalaamu alaikum - Peace be with you 

 

RE: Foodbank Charity Event   
  
I am writing to inform you about an upcoming charity event hosted by the Year 9 First Give students and the Year 11 
Citizenship students. The two groups are working collaboratively in an endeavor to organize a food collection for 
Slough Food Bank (SFB).   
   
Slough Food Bank is a charity which works to provide three days of nutritionally balanced emergency food packs to 
support local people in crisis. Recently, SFB has noticed an increase in demand for its services because of the current 
cost of living crisis, which has led them to work even harder to satisfy this demand and help those who are most in 
need across Slough. SFB is a non-profit organization which means that they rely on donations given by the local 
community. Now it is needed more than ever which is why we implore you to help us in our journey to collect as 
many non-perishable items as we can.   
  
Below is a list of items on the SFB Wishlist, we aim to collect as many of these as we can, however any non – 
perishable donation is welcome. We request that your daughter bring any of the following items between now and 
Friday 10th February 2023. To encourage active Citizenship and the most amount of participation we have made this 
into a form group competition. The form with the greatest number of items and heaviest weight will be rewarded.  
 

Urgent - Food:  
- Long-life fruit juice  
- Instant mash potato  
Always Required - Food:  
- Tinned fruit  
- Tinned food  
- Instant coffee - (small jars would be appreciated)  
- Tea Bags  
- Sugar  
-Other long-life non-perishables [no Pasta or Rise – they 
have a year’s supply] 
 

Urgent – Toiletries & Basic Items:  
- Size 7 Nappies    
- Disposable Razors  
- Shaving foam/gel  
- Washing up liquid  
- Shampoo  
Always Required – Toiletries & Basic Items:  
- Shower Gel/soap  
- Baby Wipes  
- Deodorant  
- Toothpaste  
- Strong Carrier bags  

 

  
Kind Regards,  

  
Maariah Mindhola     Lisa Kiely 

Citizenship Ambassador for Year 11   Deputy Principal  
 

 

 


